
Edgewater Gazette Proposes Partnership with Edgewater Police 
Department to Enhance Community Communication 

Edgewater, FL — September 7, 2025 — The Edgewater Gazette, a trusted local news outlet 
serving Volusia County, has formally reached out to Chief Mahoney of the Edgewater Police 
Department to propose a collaborative partnership aimed at improving public access to timely 
and accurate information. 

The Gazette’s proposal includes distributing official press releases from the department 
covering public safety updates, community events, crime prevention tips, and emergency alerts. 
By offering a consistent and professional platform for these communications, the Gazette hopes 
to strengthen transparency, civic engagement, and trust between law enforcement and the 
Edgewater community. 

“Our goal is to ensure residents receive reliable information directly from the source,” said a 
spokesperson for the Edgewater Gazette. “We believe this partnership can help bridge the gap 
between public service and public awareness, and we’re committed to presenting updates with 
clarity and respect.” 

The Gazette has expressed its willingness to work with the department to establish a regular 
format and schedule for sharing updates, and looks forward to discussing the opportunity 
further. 
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